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Popcorn Fundraiser – Orders may be picked up on Friday, May 5th  
Thank you to our students, our community and our Parent Council for supporting and 
organizing our Ricco Popcorn fundraiser. It was a huge success! All proceeds will 
help offset year-end field trip costs for all students. Top selling class and top sellers 
will be announced soon. Orders may be picked up during school hours on Friday. 
Small orders that aren’t picked up may be sent home with students.  
 
EQAO  

Students in Grade 3 and Grade 6 will be taking part in the provincial Assessment of 
Reading, Writing and Mathematics. This assessment is administered to all Grade 3 
and Grade 6 students in Ontario’s publicly funded school system by the Education 
Quality and Accountability Office (EQAO), an independent agency of the 
Government of Ontario. EQAO assessment questions are directly based on the 
expectations set out in The Ontario Curriculum, which is what teachers teach in the 
classroom every day. For more information about the assessment, which will be 
completed entirely online, please visit the EQAO website: https://www.eqao.com/ 
 
Track & Field – Tuesday, May 30th  
Please mark your calendars...Track & Field for all students, Kindergarten to Grade 8, 
is being held at Zone on Tuesday, May 30th, with the rain date of May 31st.  More 
information will follow. Please call the school or email Colleen.Anderson@lkdsb.net if 
you’re able to assist with Track & Field. 
 
Kindergarten Registration 
There is still time to register your child for Junior Kindergarten or Senior Kindergarten 
for next year. Please follow the link below to register your child online:  
 

https://www.lkdsb.net/Elementary/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 
Parent Council/School Advisory Council 
Parent Council held their final official meeting of the school year on April 26th. 
Thank you to all parents who donated their time this year to serve on a valuable 
committee that involves parents, guardians, and the school community, working 
together to provide the best opportunities for Zone students. If you’re interested 
in joining this committee next year, please email Colleen.Anderson@lkdsb.net.   
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Noelle’s Gift Fundraiser 
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Camp Franco Fun 
Please contact the office or email Colleen.Anderson@lkdsb.net if you are 
interested in registering your child for Camp Franco Fun. 
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